
 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 31 March 2025 

Dear families, 

We are looking forward to welcoming you into school this week. If you have not 

managed to make an appointment to see your child’s class teacher there is still 

time, please log onto Parent Mail to complete an online booking. If you 

experience any difficulties please ask for help at main Reception. 

Year 5/6D are looking forward to their class assembly on Thursday, they have 

been busy practising!  

The Easter Raffle will be drawn during our values assembly on Friday, there is still 

time to get your tickets from Mrs Mammatt, who will be selling them before and 

after school each day this week.  

This week our Year 5 and 6 pupils will be undertaking a Geography field trip. 

This will involve them following a pre-planned walking route between all of the 

secondary schools in Grantham.  

As our term draws to a close it is important to pause for a moment and to 

reflect on all of the positive achievements we have accomplished at WGPA. We 

have had several children who have become published authors, children that have 

taken part in a range of sporting activities, numerous enrichment trips and of 

course welcoming our Afghanistan children into our school family. Our value of 

focus next term is ‘ambition’, I for one am excited to see what next term brings!  

Enjoy your Easter break, Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

 

Tuesday 1st April and Wednesday 

2nd April 

Parent consultation meetings 

 

Thursday 3rd April 

Year 5/6D Class Assembly 

 

Friday 4th April 

Values Assembly and last day of 

Term 4 

 

Tuesday 22nd April 

First Day of Term 5 

 

Thursday 1st May 

Year 3/4K Class Assembly 

 

Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May 

Key Stage Two SATS 

 

Monday 2nd June  

INSET DAY- school closed to all 

pupils 

 

Tuesday 3rd- Friday 6th June 

Multiplication Check Year 4 

 

Monday 9th- Friday 13th June 

Phonics Screening Check- Year 1 

and Year 2 retakes  

 

Wednesday 11th June 

Inspire Plus Mini Olympics  

 

Tuesday 24th June 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 

 

Wednesday 25th June 

KS2 Sports Day  

 

Thursday 26th June 

Year 6 STEM workshop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Reception class had a fantastic time visiting Little Jack's Farm a couple of weeks 

ago. The children were beautifully behaved, they loved stroking and feeding the animals 

and learnt more about plants by planting their own pumpkin seed to look after at 

home. The amazing sunny weather helped to make our day extra special, and the 

children loved exploring the play area and travelling in the minibus.  

The journey back was certainly quieter than on the way! 

 

- Mrs Thacker 

WGPA wish to extend a massive THANK YOU to Fred Jones 

of Grantham Chess Club who has personally provided our 

school chess club with 8 brand new chess sets. These sets will 

allow our pupils to learn the game as part of our new 

'Courageous Advocacy' programme that will be starting after 

the Easter holidays. 

Whether they are absolute beginners or the next grand 

master, our pupils now have the opportunity to enjoy the 

game and all the additional skills and knowledge it brings. 

Thank you, Mr Kitchen, for organising and sourcing the chess 

sets for our school! 


